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City of Sanford Selects  

Human Resources/Risk Management Director 
 
City Manager Norton N. Bonaparte, Jr. has selected Sharon Kraynik as the City of Sanford’s 

new Human Resources and Risk Management Director. Ms. Kraynik brings with her many 

years of professional expertise across a broad spectrum of experiences in the fields of human 

resources and risk management particularly in local government, including serving in the 

same position with the cities of Port Orange and Mount Dora.   

 

The combination of skills and experience as an HR Director and Risk Manager were all 

qualities of integral importance when choosing Ms. Kraynik to lead this Department. Human 

Resources/Risk Management oversees more than $12 million in liability, property, casualty, 

workers compensation and employee health insurance. Also, in addition to overseeing the 

most valuable asset, our city employees. Ms. Kraynik will lead a team of 5 with an annual 

budget of close to $900K. 

 

“I am very much looking forward to serving the employees and the citizens of the beautiful 

City of Sanford under Mr. Bonaparte’s leadership.  I have lived in this area for more than 17 

years and it feels like I am coming home,” said Sharon Kraynik. 

 

A native of Athens, Georgia, Kraynik holds an MBA from Kennesaw University and a Bachelor 

of Business Administration from the University of Georgia. Sharon Kraynik will take over her 

position as the new City of Sanford Human Resources/Risk Management Director on Monday, 

January 22, 2024.  Welcome Sharon! 
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